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Message:
Keith,

I have reviewed your memo of January 7%, 2020 recommending my approval of the Neutrino
Muon Beamline Shielding Assessment Addendum for E1039, dated December 18" 2019.

I concur that the assessment is satisfactory in terms of methodology, completeness, and compliance
with the Fermilab Radiological Control Manual and thus approve of this assessment and planned

operations within its scope.
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